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BEECROF

T HOUSE  

SUMMER 

NEWSLETTER  2023  

FROM THE DON’S DESK 

Hello and welcome everyone to our 

Summer Newsletter  

Firstly, we would like to extend our special 

welcome to the residents and families who have 

recently joined the Beecroft house family. We are 

always open to any feedback and suggestions from 

family and residents. 

Beecroft residents celebrated the annual Melbourne 

Cup. Residents enjoyed High Tea and watching the 

horse race while chatting about the winning horses. 

Beecroft House is a multicultural and Diverse facility, 

and the team has been celebrating diverse cultures, 

to provide residents with wonderful experiences, 

such as Korean day, Italian day, Chinese New Year, 

Diwali celebration which was an enormous success. 

Christmas is fast approaching and our staff along 

with the assistance from residents have now started 

to put up our Christmas trees and decorations. 

Additionally, our Christmas lunch menu is prepared 

as per residents’ preferences. 

Our residents are enjoying new treats during the 

weekdays with Happy Hour adding more choices to 

the trolley. 

We now have Volunteer to join us on Saturdays. His 

name is Locki and residents enjoy his company and 

love to chat with him or play a board game.  

Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy 

New Year  

Sujita Pandit DON Beecroft House  

. 

 

 

 

Friends Gets Together  

Warren was very happy to have friends 

come to visit, he enjoyed spending time 

with his lovely wife Linda and friends 

everyone enjoyed the delicious 

homemade treats that Linda provided.  
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Shirley Pam and Alan try out ribbon dancing to 

music. 

   

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

Residents enjoyed an afternoon out sitting at the 

beach and enjoying the view. all residents said it was 

a lovely day to enjoy the sunshine and fresh air and 

to sit and chat with friends was fun. 

  

Heidi enjoyed a game of basketball 

on L1 
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Anne 

doing a puzzle. 

 

 

    

    

  ALAN WAS ADMIRING THE GARDENS AROUND 

BEECROFT HOUS 
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  Haru is all dressed up in his Santa suit enjoying time 

with Nacey. 

Margaret enjoying the sun.       

                                                        

 

MURSHEDI ENJOYS HER FIRST OUTING ON THE BUS. 
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Visitors Code of Conduct  

As staff of THC is obligated to 

comply with the Code of Conduct 

for age carer, THC has developed a 

Visitor Code of Conduct outlining a 

standard of Conduct that is 

expected of visitors when visiting 

THC home. 

Located in Policy Connect –

Corporate Governance: The code of 

Conduct for Age Care –THC Visitors 

code of Conduct.  

. To be printed in A3 paper and is to 

be displayed in the main entrance 

of the home. 

. Discussed at upcoming Residents 

/Relatives Meetings. 

. Discussed at staff meetings.  

. Included in the home newsletter.  

 

 

     
  ENTERTAINMENT FROM SUNSHINERS                                                                                                                  

 
Fuying enjoys some colouring in.  

                            

    Smiles 

from Beryl 
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    LOTS OF SMILES WHEN HARU COMES TO VISIT. 

    Haru gets lots of hugs from Beecroft residents  

    every time he visits. Sandra and Pamela are            

enjoying cuddles with Haru. 

 

 

       

 

 

                                                           

 

     

 

  MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY 

NEW YEAR  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS:  

Residents Christmas Party   

20th December 2023 

25th December Residents Christmas 

Day luncheon   

 

Monday 2nd January 2024 

Karaoke Party 24th January 2024 

Australia Day Party  

 

 

 

 

RESIDENT AND FAMILY MEETING 

Residents and family meeting will be the 

at the end of the month Here will discuss 

what we can do to improve things for our 

residents. 

Songs Of Praise has commence Residents 

choosing to attend may. 

WORLD HOLIDAY TRAVEL 

Our next stop is Australia the residents 

will be partaking in Australian cultural 

activities and food for their worldly 

discovery.  
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FROM ALL THE STAFF AT 

BEECROFT HOUSE WE 

WOULD LIKE TO WISH 

EVERYONE A MERRY 

CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY 

NEW YEAR. 
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